
Newcastle Inner City Bypass – 
Rankin Park to Jesmond
Environmental impact statement

The NSW Government is providing $280 million to build the 
fifth section of the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin 
Park and Jesmond. An environmental impact statement (EIS) 
has been developed and outlines the key features of the project 
and assesses its potential environmental, social and economic 
impact during construction and operation.

The Department of Planning and Environment has placed the 
EIS on display for comment. 

For detailed information please refer to  
the EIS in full which is available to view at  
majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au

You can also view the EIS locally at:
•	 Roads and Maritime regional office in Newcastle
•	 Department of Planning and Environment in Newcastle
•	 Newcastle City Council
•	� Newcastle City Library, New Lambton Library, Wallsend 

District Library and Lambton Library.

All submissions must be received by the Department of 
Planning and Environment by Friday 16 December 2016.

This postcard contains information on how to make a formal 
submission to the Department of Planning and Environment.

Drop-in sessions

Drop in anytime to view the project information and speak with 
the project team at one of the following community drop-in 
sessions:

When: 	� Saturday 26 November, 9am to 2pm 
Thursday 1 December, 3pm to 6pm

Where:	� Silver Ridge Community Cottage 
13 Iranda Grove, Wallsend

An overview document has been prepared to outline some of 
the key issues identified in the EIS and is available to view at 
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j 



How to make a formal submission

Before making your submission, please read the Department  
of Planning and Environment’s Privacy Statement at  
www.planning.nsw.gov.au/privacy or call 1300 305 695  
for a copy.

Your submission must reach the Department of Planning 
and Environment by Friday 16 December 2016.

The Department of Planning and Environment will publish 
your submission on its website in accordance with the privacy 
statement.

Online

Any person wishing to make a submission should use the 
online form if possible. To find the online form go to  
www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition.

In writing

If you want the Department of Planning and Environment to 
delete your personal information before publication, please 
make this clear at the top of your letter. You need to include:

•	 Your name and address, at the top of the letter only
•	� The name of the application and the application number 

(SSI-6888)
•	� A statement on whether you support or object the proposal
•	 The reasons why you support or object to the proposal
•	� A declaration of any reportable political donations made in 

the previous two years. To find out what is reportable, and 
for a disclosure form, go to www.planning.nsw.gov.au/
donations or call 1300 305 695 for a copy.

Send your written submission to:

Attention: Director, Transport Assessments
Planning Services
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Further information:

	 rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j 

	 rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com

	 1800 818 433 (during business hours)
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